
ROBO CALL AUGUST 29, 2024 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are 

all doing well.  

Reminder: Pickup for Knights of Columbus pork butt orders is 

this Saturday, August 31st, from 10:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. in the 

back parking lot under the breezeway overhang. 

Holy Family School is selling SCRIP again this weekend after all 

the Masses. 

Monday is Labor Day. We will have Mass as usual at 7:00 a.m., 

and the church, parish office and Holy Family School will be 

closed for the day.  

Please keep the Kairos weekend at Limestone Correctional 

Facility in your prayers. 

SAVE THE DATE! Funday 2024, Saturday, September 14th. 

Food pre-orders and volunteer sign-ups continue this weekend. 

Bring your donated items (2-liter sodas, bingo prizes) to the 

breezeway. Details are in the bulletin. 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the 

parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website 

at www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and 

prayers each day.  Take care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

